
Pay Kindness Forward This 

Valentine's Day!! 
 

As a way to give back to the Cetronia Staff for all of the kindness they show our Hedgehogs 

each and every day we (the families of Cetronia) will be making over the Staff Lounge to help 

remind them how much we appreciate all that they do! 

The remodel will take place over the next few months and will be completed for its final 

reveal during Staff Appreciation Week in May!! 

We are looking for additional donations and sponsorships in order to complete this project. 

Please consider donating to help us raise funds for this much needed, and well deserved, gift for 

the Cetronia Staff! Your contributions will go towards purchasing paint, decor, updated furniture, 

and countertops for the space. 

 

Join us as we "Pay Kindness Forward" this 

Valentine’s Day to the Cetronia Staff!! 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please detach this form and return in an envelope with cash, or check made payable to PAC in 

the donation amount of your choosing with your child -or- place in the PAC mailbox in the front 

office vestibule. ALL DONATIONS ARE DUE FEBRUARY 14TH! 

Name:________________________________________________________ Amount: 

_____________________ 

(Leave name blank if you want to remain anonymous. Donors/Sponsors names will be on display 

in the new Staff Lounge.) 

 



 


